
February 14, 2018 

Dear BTU Building Steward: 

This memo is intended to remind all Stewards of the Broward County School District policy of "No 
Solicitation" during school hours. 

However, as negotiated in our contract with the School Board of Broward County, representatives 
providing services to members are allowed access and are authorized to be on campus when members 
are present (this should be during duty free time). The companies that provide benefits to our members 
are: 

• VALIC
• Liberty Mutual
• American Fidelity
• Creative Benefits
• NEA & AFT member 

benefits
• H & R Block 

If you find other companies soliciting members contrary to the School Board-BTU Contract policy, please 
notify the principal or assistant principal that these companies are not authorized. 

Should you have any additional questions, please contact BTU. 

In Solidarity, 

Anna Fusco 

President 
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